


CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER


I hope you’re all keeping well during this 2nd lockdown and I look forward to seeing most of you on Saturday 5th December to finish our Autumn Term as planned. This term has been very disruptive with children having to self-isolate, local lockdowns and the 2nd lockdown, however the children have done so well after such a long time out of the water for the 1st lockdown and it’s lovely to see how much they enjoy coming swimming.

IMPORTANT DATES


The Autumn Term will finish on Saturday 19th December.
The Winter Term will start on Monday 4th January and finish on Saturday 27th March 2021.


RE-BOOKING

Re-Booking forms for the Winter Term will be sent out alongside this newsletter.

All current swimmers have priority in booking onto classes until Saturday 12th December.

Please find everyone’s 4-week credit notes for the 2nd lockdown below:

1 SWIMMER IN STAGE 1-6 £34
2 SWIMMERS IN STAGE 1-6 £64,60
3 SWIMMERS IN STAGE 1-6 £95.20

1 SWIMMER IN STAGE 7 ON WEDNESDAY £42

1 SWIMMER IN STAGE 7 ON SATURDAY £56, 2 SWIMMERS IN STAGE 7 ON SATURDAY £106.40

1 SWIMMER IN STAGE 7 ON SATURDAY AND WEDNESDAY £92.40

1 SWIMMER IN STAGE 7 ON WEDNESDAY AND 1 SWIMMER IN STAGE 1-6 £71.80

1 SWIMMER IN STAGE 7 ON SATURDAY AND 1 SWIMMER IN STAGE 1-6 £84.40 / 1 SWIMMER IN STAGE 7 ON SATURDAY AND 2 SWIMMERS IN STAGE 1-6 £115

ADULTS £30

I’ve been in touch with all the swimmers living in Wales, as they’ve got a bigger credit. 
CAN YOU PLEASE TAKE OFF YOUR CREDIT NOTES OF NEXT TERMS FEES.
YOU CAN FIND THE FEES FOR NEXT TERM ON THE RE-BOOKING FORM.

You have the option of either paying the full amount by Saturday 12th December or paying half of the amount by Saturday 12th December and the balance by Saturday 6TH February.
Note: Your child’s/children’s space will only be confirmed once payment (part-payment) and booking forms have been received. 


If we haven’t received your payment on time, we will assume that you won’t be continuing your swimming lessons with us and your child will be taken off the timetable. If you already know that you won’t continue with swimming lessons, could you also let me know. We’ll be extending our teaching hours by 90 minutes on a Saturday, as our waiting list is lengthy.

I’ve been in touch with everyone who’s swimming times are changing from January, if you haven’t heard from me your child/children will continue to swim on the same day and at the same time.

IMPORTANT REMINDERS AND SLIGHT CHANGES TO COVID ROUTINE
·  Only arrive 10 minutes prior to lesson start
· Changing rooms available for post swim only (swimmer arrives with swim wear underneath clothing, hats & googles on; changing rooms available once lesson has finished. Year 3 and above get changed by themselves, Year 2 and below can have 1 guarding/parent helping them.  Showers out of use for now. Please exit changing rooms within 15 minutes of finishing your lesson.
·  1 parent/carer per swimmer only, who must wear a face covering at all times covering mouth and nose (You’re more than welcome to drop your child off at the pool, if you’re not watching. Please stay in your car whilst waiting or if you head into town, please pick up on time).
· There will be four cleaning stations (1 prior the spectating area in the deep end, 1 prior the spectating area in the waiting room and one in each of the changing rooms) can you please clean your chair and changing bay before use.

Kind regards, Steffi
TITANS LEARN TO SWIM, TELEPHONE: 07825 631945 EMAIL: steffibircher@gmail.com
www.titanslearntoswim.co.uk
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